Floride Power & Light Sempany, 2367

Avenue, Ft. Pisree, FL 34947

July 30, 1998 ;

Brownie Engineering
2876 Timberlane Ct
Jensen Beach FL 34957

Mr. Kim Brownie,

I 'would like to extend my deepest appreciation to Brownie Engineering for the
extraordinary service that was provided to Florida Power and Light durning our recent
emergency transformer move over the July 4, 1998 week-end.

This move was absolutely imperative to ensure uninterrupted service reli ability to
thousands of customers in the St. Lucie and Martin County area.

The professional approach demonstrated by your company was a major factor in bringing
the very arduous task to a safe and successful conclusion.

Sincerely,
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Ralph Davis
Supervisor
Power Delivery Logistics




